Dear Sirs,

The Surveyors,

HULL.

COPY.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th February, 1939.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 18th instant respecting the "CASTELBLANCO"
and with regard thereto I shall be glad if youwill forward

a form C1l(b) on the case to this Office.

I am,Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfullyg,

Assistant Secretary.
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